
Professional Fire Fighters of Pembroke Pines  
IAFF Local 2292 

 President Piotr Lechowski, 

On behave of the men and women of Pembroke Pines Local 2292, I would like to take the 
time to thank you and your University for the first class treatment you have provided our 
organization.  

Last year we came in and spoke with Ms. Matty Curbelo, and since the initial meeting she 
has taken great pride in making sure that our requests are met. She has provided us 
options with classroom sizes, as well as areas to provide refreshments to our members 
during our meetings. After the event she follows up with a quick email or text to make sure 
we had no issues.  

It is employees like this, that lead organizations to the next level of customer service. In the 
Fire Service this our number one priority. It makes me proud to deal with individuals that 
take ownership. I have expressed our gratitude to Ms. Matty Curbelo but felt as if our 
organization owed her a little more recognition.  

Please feel free to share this quick Thank you with her, and consider it as an 
accommodation letter. 

As always proud to serve our community and your University. 
Thank you, Keiser University 

Proudly, 
Paul Smith 
President of Local 2292 
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